
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 18, 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians: 

 

Re: Langley Secondary School Community Consultation 

 

On February 17, 2015, the Langley Board of Education approved submitting to the 

Ministry of Education, a business case requesting a partial replacement of Langley 

Secondary School. 

 

This recommendation was a result of the recent consultation process in which your 

school community participated.  The LSS family of schools were represented by 

passionate advocates for your schools and children; the School District and Board of 

Education sincerely appreciates your involvement and commitment. 

 

The District will now submit a business case to the Ministry of Education and await a 

response.  Once this information is available it will be communicated to schools.  In the 

interim, the District will meet with the community to prepare initial plans and to address 

questions arising from the community.  At this time, no timeline is known as to when the 

District will hear back from the Ministry of Education. 

 

As the District moves forward, Mr. Gord Stewart, Assistant Superintendent of Schools, 

will be facilitating this process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Suzanne Hoffman 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


